
 

Digital Newsletter 

Wednesday 21st September 2016 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

  

Here at St Bernard’s we are trying to streamline our communication system and give parents               

instant access to school news and events. We are aware that many parents have smartphones and                

we are now able to send newsletters to parents’ email addresses in a format that you will be able                   

to view on your phone. This will improve our efficiency in getting information to you alongside                

doing our part for the planet and saving on paper.  

Please indicate below if you would like to receive newsletters electronically or have a paper copy.  

 

Thank you 

St Bernard’s Admin Team 

 

 

 

……………………………….……………………………….……………………………….………………………
……….………………………… 

 

Digital Newsletter 

 

Child’s name:  ……………………………………………….……………..   Class: …………………………….. 

 

I would like to receive a digital copy of the school newsletter     

 

I would like a paper copy of the school newsletter   

 

 

Email addresses that I would like the newsletter to be sent to: 

 

……………………………….……………………………….……………………………….………………………
………. 

 

……………………………….……………………………….……………………………….………………………
………. 

 


